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A meeting between representatives of the Federal Geodetic Administration and Federal Institute for
Agropedology was held in Administration's premises. At the meeting participated Mr. Željko Obradović,
Director, Mr. Nedžad Pašalić and Mr. Denis Tabučić, Assistant Directors, Mr. Dženan Vukotić, Director
of the Federal Institute for Agropedology and Mr. Damir Behlulović, head of the GIS department.

The meeting served for discussion on data exchange between two institutions. The representatives of the
Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs presented current land administration
projects with special emphasis on the Spatial Data Infrastructure FBiH which particularly interested the



representatives of the Institute due to their more active approach in the role of subject.

At the end of the meeting it was agreed more active mutual cooperation especially in preparation and
realization of projects of common importance between two institutions.
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